Keep the Kids Warm Bulletin Blurbs 2019

Weekend of January 5-6, 2019:

This weekend, we celebrate the Epiphany of the Lord and witness the Magi presenting gold, frankincense and myrrh to Jesus. For many of the families Catholic Charities serves, having a warm home during the cold winter months is a valuable gift. Please consider supporting Catholic Charities' Keep the Kids Warm campaign to provide utility assistance to poor and working poor families right here in our community. Visit www.ccdoy.org to learn more and to make a gift online. Thank you for your generosity!

Weekend of January 12-13, 2019:

This weekend we celebrate the Baptism of the Lord, a reminder of the precious gift of faith and family life. Many of the families who come to Catholic Charities for assistance need help keeping their homes warm for their children during the cold winter months. Catholic Charities' Keep the Kids Warm campaign provides tangible assistance and peace of mind to families in need of utility assistance. Please visit www.ccdoy.org to learn more and to make a gift online. Thank you for your generosity.

Weekend of January 19-20, 2019:

When poor and working poor families face a set-back, such as an unexpected medical expense, missing work due to a sick child, or vehicle repairs, the consequences can lead to a serious financial crisis. Sometimes there is not enough money left to cover all of the monthly expenses—including the utility bill. Keep the Kids Warm is Catholic Charities' annual campaign to provide utility assistance to families with children during the cold winter months. Please support Keep the Kids Warm by visiting our website to learn more (www.ccdoy.org), praying for those impacted by poverty, and by making a gift online. Thank you for your generosity.

Weekend of January 26-27, 2019:

Catholic Charities launched Keep the Kids Warm in 2008 in response to the economic recession impacting many local families. Unfortunately, the need for this annual campaign still exists over 10 years later. Keep the Kids Warm provides utility assistance to poor and working poor families with children during the cold winter months. More information about Keep the Kids Warm, including ways to support this campaign with your prayers and financial support, can be found on our website (www.ccdoy.org). Thank you for your generosity.